
Dear Wrenshall School Community Members: 
Please contribute to the form linked in the school’s scrolling slide deck on the home 
page of the website. Submit a question on the form that you would like asked of our 
two finalist superintendent candidates. Deadline: Tuesday, January 21st at 5:30 p.m.

Format of the superintendent search finalist round: 
•	 A panel consisting of one teacher, one community member*, and one student 

will ask our finalists questions. Each panelist will ask two preselected questions 
submitted by that group of stakeholders. The board may also ask questions. 
*The community member questions will be selected from the pool of questions 
collected using the form linked from the scrolling slide deck of our school website 
(also linked from our school social media post).

•	 Following the Wednesday, January 22nd finalist interviews, members of the 
public attending in person will be asked to submit a comment card for the 
school board to review Wednesday night.

•	 Immediately following the interviews, the Wrenshall School Board will go into 
open session. The goal of the school board is to select a superintendent during 
this open session.

Wrenshall School Community: 
Your Input is Needed


